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Friends and neighbors I talk with say "Equal pay for equal work-it's about time!" 

I support this bill as a means to move towards this goal and think that in the long term, 
families will be better off economically when wages are based on the value of the work rather 
than on the wage history of the person.

Linda Lybecker
Banks, OR 97106
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